ARAPAHOE WARRIORS’ COVID UPDATE - EFFECTIVE August 3, 2021:

Temperature checks will no longer be done for students getting in a school vehicle or before entering the school.
These are to be done at home prior to leaving for school.

Reminder: Students and employees who have a fever (100.2 degrees or above) are required to stay home from
school for a minimum of 48 hours without medication.

Masks:
1. Students and staff members who have been vaccinated are not required to wear a mask.
2. Students and staff members who are not vaccinated, it’s highly recommended to but NOT required to
wear facemasks.

3. Social Distancing:
a. Social distancing between individuals or family groups remains in place.
b. Try to avoid crowded and enclosed spaces.
¢. Social distancing at lunch is still required.

Students exposed to a positive case of COVID will be quarantined for 10 days. Quarantine can be reduced
to 8 days if the exposed student tests negative for COVID on or after Day 5 following exposure.

Facilities:

1. Current pandemic cleaning and sanitation protocols remain in place. Hand sanitizer dispensers are located
in all elementary and high school classrooms.

2. Hand sanitizer dispensers are located at all building entries and restrooms.

3. Sanitizer spray is located in all classrooms. It’s recommended that all students spray and disinfect their
desks at the beginning of all class periods.

4. All classrooms will be sanitized each evening after school is let out.

5. Restrooms will be sanitized periodically during the school day and in the evenings.

6. Water fountains will not be working but all water bottle filling stations are operational. Students should
bring a water bottle to school to keep themselves hydrated during the school day.

Buses:

1. No guests or friends will be allowed on the bus routes. Only the registered route riding students will be
allowed on the bus, no exceptions.

2. Students will have assigned seats while riding on the bus.
3. Hand sanitizer will be available on the buses.
4. Buses will be sanitized and disinfected after each route.
5. Masks aren’t mandatory to ride on the bus but highly recommended due to being a confined space with
limited ventilation.
Visitors:

1. Visitors will not be allowed into the building, classrooms, or during lunch time unless approved by the
principal in advance. Please contact the principal if you need to visit the school for other than activities.

2. Unvaccinated visitors attending activities are recommended to wear a mask.

3. Visitors attending activities should follow social distancing recommendations.



